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“We want to keep kids 
in the game.”

We live in an affluent area – but not every 
Stouffville family can afford for their 
children to play hockey.

That’s where the 

offers a helping hand. 

The Whitchurch-Stouffville Minor Hockey 
Association established the Kids First Fund in 
2011 to provide assistance for local 
children who wanted to play hockey, but 
were prevented from doing so by family 
financial circumstances.  

The fund can cover registration fees and 
equipment costs for qualified families. 
Dozens of players have already been 
aided by the Kids First Fund.

If you are the parent of a child in need of 
assistance or if you know of a family that 
might qualify for help contact the WSMHA 
administrator in the minor hockey office at 
the Stouffville Arena.  They will forward your 
request or referral to the Kids First Fund 
Committee for consideration.
  

All requests for assistance are handled in 
confidence.  You can contact the office at 
(905) 642-2835 or at info@wsmha.com
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 “To Provide assistance to families within Whitchurch Stouffville community 
and to ensure that all children have an opportunity to play Hockey”

The Mission of the Committee is:
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“They realize the importance of 
keeping kids active and we are most 

appreciative of their support.” 
Kids First organizers 

Learn more about 
our program

Donors to the fund have been most generous. 
Donations have come from the organizers of 
local golf tournaments, provincial hockey 
championships and other events.


